


What FPL is requesting is up to 11.9% allowable profit or Return on Equity (ROE)—far exceeding the
national average of 9.5%. Is this what we want for out State to become, a model for profit-seeking?

A 20% increase of the residential monthly minimum base bill from its current level of $25 to $30 monthly for
all residential customers. This is an additional increase in the amount customers must pay, even if their
individual billing components are less than $30.

This rate proposal does not consider other costs passed on to customers, such fuel surcharge increases,
nuclear cost recovery, environmental and energy charges, storm hardening and storm restoration recovery
charges. The base rate increase is on top of all of these.

It has been my experience that FPL vastly underestimates true increases to customer’s bills. Even recently
when calling the company they provide insufficient explanation to customers regarding the origin of the
increase.

It is my opinion that the state should demand that Florida Power and Light demonstrates that its decisions
are truly financially efficient and that it passes those savings on to the public.

It is also i1s obvious is that, with every step that the individual customer takes to spend less on energy, there has
been a subsequent increase in rates!

I respectfully request that you take into account the financial stress many Floridians are currently facing and
assist governor De Santis in reducing this by disallowing any further rate increases for several years.

Thank you for your attention to this .

Matthew H. Guidera
6007 NW 67 Ave.
Tamarac, FL, 33321, USA.



